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To: All Staff, Physicians and Volunteers  

From: Sabine Mersmann, President and CEO  

Date: March 12, 2025 

Subject: Flag Lowered to Half-Mast  

 

Please note that our flag has been lowered to half-mast to honour Jamie 

Bramburger, Interim Dean at Algonquin College and a friend to many of us 

at PRH. Jamie passed away suddenly on March 11th.  

Jamie was not only a cherished community partner, but also a model 

ambassador for our community; committed in every way to its health, well-

being, and its people. His dedication touched the lives of many, and his 

absence will be deeply felt by all who knew him. 

Jamie was a true advocate for our hospital and quality health care, 

consistently encouraging his students to join our team and supporting 

physician recruitment efforts in a multitude of ways over the years. Jamie’s 

legacy will continue to inspire us all. 

As many members of our hospital family have a close affiliation with 

Algonquin College, we extend our heartfelt condolences to his family, 

friends, and colleagues during this difficult time. Jamie’s memory will 

forever be cherished, and his impact on our community will be long-lasting. 

 

For those requiring additional support, please speak with your manager or 

connect with our Employee and Family Assistance Program (EFAP): 

On-line: www.homeweb.ca 

To access services, use the one-time invitation code: PRH174 


